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MRS Marie Laure McPartling 
5 Terrey Hills ST 
Terrev Hills NSW 2084 

RE: DA2022/0466 -62 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084 

Hi, 
My kids go to school to Terrey Hills public school which is across the road from the new flower 
power entrance. I am concerned that the trucks entering and leaving flower power will affect 
the school traffic and increase the risk of road accident considering the amount of families with 
children walking to and from school. The entrance will also be next to a bus stop used by many 
children (from the German school). It will be more appropriate for the heavy traffic to be 
redirected on the current entrance from Mona vale road or the side entrance which are both 
away from all the schools. 
I think you should at least send an assessor during peak hours to monitor the traffic and the 
impact of this proposal 
Thank you. 
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